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Anti-bullying Week 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of our continued work surrounding young people’s mental health, wellbeing and promoting 
children’s rights, we will be participating in Anti-bullying Week from Monday 15th November. The 
whole school will be completing a range of activities throughout the week focusing on how to 
recognise bullying in schools, the wider community, online and how to deal with it.  
 
Every year there is a different theme for National Anti-bullying Week. This year it is One Kind World. 
 

‘Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. The isolation of the 
last year has underlined how little acts of kindness can break down barriers and 
brighten the lives of the people around us.’  

 
We will be asking children to complete ‘kindness challenges’ at school to help us to recognise that 
a small act of kindness can make a big difference. We will be sending home a 7 Day Kindness 
Challenge for anyone wishing to continue their challenges at home.  
 
We are encouraging all pupils and staff to wear odd socks on Monday 15th November to help launch 
our Anti-bullying Week and to celebrate our differences. 
 
 Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Miss A Clarke 
Reception Teacher and School Mental Health First Aider. 
 
 
 
 
 


